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Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator 
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director 
of Sheriff’s Administration 

Telephone Number 909-387-0640 

 
 

Contractor  U.S. Department of Justice, Drug 
Enforcement Administration 

Contractor Representative Chris Sedmack 

Telephone Number 571-387-3807 

Contract Term 10/01/2022 – 09/30/2026 

Original Contract Amount $54,490 

Amendment Amount  

Total Contract Amount $54,490 

Cost Center 4438001000 

 
 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:       
 
Revenue Agreement with the U.S. Department of Justice, Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) for 
participation in the Riverside Task Force (RTF), in the amount of $54,490, effective October 1, 2022 through 
September 30, 2026. The RTF is aimed at disrupting drug traffic in the Riverside/San Bernardino area. Under 
the terms of this agreement the County is responsible for detailing one experienced officer and one clerical 
position. The DEA will reimburse the overtime costs of the deputy position up to $19,841 and the salary and 
benefit cost of the clerical position up to $34,649 per year. 
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Approved as to Legal Form   Reviewed for Contract Compliance   Reviewed/Approved by Department 

       

Richard D. Luczak, Deputy County Counsel      Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director of Sheriff’s 
Administration 

Date    Date    Date  

 
 

 

Contract Number 
 

 
SAP Number 

N/A 


